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NOTE FROM THE CHAIR OF THE WORKING GROUP

The Chair of the Working Group presents his compliments to the permanent missions and wishes to inform them that the next meeting of the Working Group will be held on March 31, 2005, at 2:30 p.m., in the Columbus Room.

The Chair also wishes to report that revision 2 of the “Draft Inter-American Program for the Promotion and Protection of the Human Rights of Migrants, Including Migrant Workers and Their Families” will be distributed soon to enable delegations to prepare their inputs for that meeting. The document will incorporate all of the agreements reached at the Working Group’s recent meetings, with items that are still pending remaining in brackets.
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